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What have we been learning? 

You will have seen on Google Classroom that through our assemblies this week we 
have been covering Black History Month. We have had some wonderful mature 

conversations and have learnt about black history, heritage, culture and achievements of 
significant people from the past. We have found out about Rosa Parks, Harriet Tugman and 

listened to the music of Florence Price. 

In Maths, we have been consolidating our knowledge of number bonds to 10 and 
challenging ourselves with our number bonds to 20. We used different objects as 
representations and solved problems involving our number bonds. 

                              

                                                 

                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Science, we carried on with our learning: all 
about animals. We were set a challenge from a 
jungle tree frog - to find out all about her life 
cycle. We first made a whole class cycle after 
being given parts out of order and worked 
together as a team to sequence. 

 

We then used our knowledge of 
the life cycle to create a picture 
fact sheet, showing the sequence 
and the scientific names of the 
frog at each stage. 
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Next Term 

We will be moving onto our Geography focus 
where we will compare Wickwar with India. We will 
be using the book, Lily’s Garden, to help us with 
this.  

In Jigsaw, we will be celebrating differences.  

In Science, we will be continuing with our learning, 
which started this term, around humans and 
animals and will be moving on to look at simple 
food chains.  

In Dance, we will be learning traditional English 
folk dancing and comparing with traditional Indian 
dancing.  

In Games, we will be developing our skills for 
kicking, aiming and hitting with balls.  

During our computing sessions, we will be learning 
how to make a PowerPoint.  

Alongside this, we will also be covering many 
exciting areas in Maths and English. 

 

Other News 

Thank you to those people who have already 
joined us virtually this week for parents evening. 
We look forward to meeting virtually with the rest 
of you in Term Two. 

Please remember that at pick up, we will only be 
matching the children with their parent when you 
reach the gate, so please continue to move 
forward and once you have collected your child 
from the gate, move towards the exit so that the 
line continues to move.  

Half Term Home Learning. 

The home learning for half term can be found on 
Google Classroom. For half term, there is a  

- Comprehension Activity 
- Maths Activity 

There are also a number of set activities on 
Mathletics for the children to access.  

            

 
 


